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Hope your  

Novemeber  

was  

unbeLEAFable! 

  

November 

Spotlight  

on 

RJ 

RJ loves his jerseys! 

You never know 

which one he will 

wear next! He loves 

his ipad and pictures 

of his family! Hope 

you checked it out! 

The mission of Deepwood 
Industries is to promote 

and support human dignity, 
rights, and choices for 

individuals with  
developmental disabilities, 

thus enabling them to 
achieve their fullest 

potential in successfully 
living, learning, working, 

and playing in the  
community. 
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Thanksgiving Feast! 
Provided by Auburn Culinary Students 
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All month we 

thought about 

what we were 

thankful for. The 

result was an 

amazing turkey 

with thankful 

feathers! 

 

 

Lake Catholic Student Visit             

Thankful Turkey 
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Community Integration Highlight 

Auburn Restaurant 

The student-run restaurant is open to the public by reservation on select Tuesdays & 
Thursdays from noon-1:30 pm throughout the school year (based on schedule). The Auburn 
Room Restaurant also offers Grab 'N Go selections during restaurant hours. Everyone loves 

to visit and watch the magic happen! From looking at the menu to ordering our meal to 
paying for our food, the experience is awesome! We like to support our community and see 

if it may be something we might enjoy doing in the future!  

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Please reach out to us for more information about our programs and services 

Willoughby Branch    2100 Joseph Lloyd Parkway    Willoughby, OH 44094     440-269-2180 

Johanna.patena@lakebdd.org 

Visit us on the web at www.deepwoodindustries.com 

For more of our story follow us on social media @deepwoodindustries 

 

http://www.deepwoodindustries.com/

